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All Officers of Security Force Headquarters (Wanni)
request the pleasure of the accompany of

Brigadier KH N P Hannadige RWP RSP psc

the Deputy General Officer Commanding, 59 Infantry Division
for the Farewell Dinner of

Major General J P C Peiris RWP RSP ndc

the Commander Security Forces (Wanni)

to be held at
The Station Officers” Mess - SF HQ (W)
at
1900 hrs on 16 March 2025
RSVP Dress

GSO I (Ops) - 076 6907292 Smart Casual




